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Comments: I would like to take this opportunity to encourage the Forest Service to favor actions that would

reduce grazing on public lands.  Much environmental damage has resulted from excessively generous access to

public lands.  I am particularly appalled by the priority given to stock owners using public lands over native

wildlife.  Efforts will soon start in my state to re-introduce wolves, and it is best that grazing on public lands be

minimized to make this re-introduction successful. The Forest Service needs to prioritize grazing permit

retirements.


